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Best Practices for Protecting Your 
Company with a Successful Insurance 
Renewal
Seth D. Lamden, partner in the Insurance Policyholder 
practice group, authored the article “Best Practices for 
Protecting Your Company with a Successful Insurance 
Renewal,” published in the Spring 2017 issue of The 
SIRMon, the ABA’s Self-Insurers and Risk Managers 
Committee Newsletter.
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